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Talents to be Showcased at Open Mic
Night this Thursday
11.01.2013

Oklahoma Hall, a residence hall at Southwestern Oklahoma State University, will host
its annual open mic night this Thursday, November 7, on the Weatherford campus.

The free event begins at 8 p.m. Any SWOSU student can perform at the open mic night,
and all students are invited to attend.

For more information, contact Oklahoma Hall Resident Assistant Selam Dejene at
dejenes@student.swosu.edu.
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